
 

                  

September / October, 2013 
Mickey and Kim Muse / 417-350-8820 

“Rev. 3:2 Be watchful, and strengthen the things which remain, that are ready to die:” 

 

Dear Supporting Church / Individuals and Prayer Partners,  
 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support of SCM and helping pastors and churches across 

America.(James 3:18)  “And the fruit of righteousness is sown in peace of them that make peace.” 
It is great to see a pastor and the church at peace with God and each other serving the Lord with all their 

hearts. So many times the sower of strife and confusion (satan), loves to work these into the church and 

thereby disturb the peace of the people or the pastor. May we let the God of all peace rule and rain in our 
hearts by His grace in your ministry and church. Here are some verses to think upon. 

Romans 14:17 “For the kingdom of God is not meat and drink; but righteousness, and peace, and joy in 

the Holy Ghost.” Romans 16:20 “And the God of peace shall bruise Satan under your feet shortly  
 

We have been on the road in Iowa this last September and were in four churches and in a preachers 

meeting. In Vinton IA we were with Cornerstone Baptist Church, Pastor Josh Graber, and had a great 

Spiritual Warfare Conference there with many being helped. Then we were with Marion Avenue Baptist 
in Washington, IA with Pastor Joseph Brown, sharing our ministry with the church and also at the 

preachers meeting on Tuesday the following week. Then we were in Waterloo IA with Calvary Baptist 

and Pastor Keeton Wainscott, I preached and shared our ministry. From there we went to Harvest Baptist 
Church in Oelwein IA with pastor Jacob Shinn, this is a second year church plant. We had a great time 

with all these pastors and churches and were able to be a help in many ways as God used us to minister to 

them. Two of these churches are going to take us on for support very soon and the other two as soon as 
they can.  

 

In October we stopped by one of our supporting churches in Trenton MO. Liberty Baptist Church, Pastor 

Joel Basham. We then helped some churches around home for two weeks and then had a meeting in 
Springfield, MO. with Pastor Steve Brudnak at United Baptist Church. Then on the last week of Oct. we 

were with Pastor Mike Redman at Grace Baptist in Hope AR., preaching a missions conference. Praise 

the Lord that their faith promise missions was increased by one third, and also the last Sunday night we 
had a lady come forward and get saved. We are now in Texas with Longview Baptist Temple as I’m 

writing this letter. We plan to stay in Texas for the whole month of November, as the Lord opens doors, 

and we have two other meetings right now.  

 
Prayer requests: 

1. That we would see many saved and discipled in the churches we help.  

2. That God would use us to reach and help hurting pastors and churches. 
3. That we would get our support quickly to help these churches and pastors. 

 

His Servant to His saints  / Mickey and Kim Muse 
Send support to: SCM - Tabernacle Baptist Church, P.O. Box 369 Lebanon, MO. 65536 

www.strengtheningchurchministries.com 

http://www.strengtheningchurchministries.com/

